
Be a White Coat Sponsor for the 
Physician Assistant

For questions or to learn more about ways you can support the School of Medicine and the 
Physician Assistant Program, contact Linda Holmes, Associate Dean, Development and 
Alumni Affairs, at 304.691.1711 or holmes@marshall.edu.

GIVE 
ONLINE

A new class of future physician assistants is welcomed into the ranks at the annual White Coat 
Ceremony. This pinnacle moment is part of a student’s journey to become a physician assistant. 

You have the opportunity to be part of the memorable white coat experience. Your gift of $100 or 
more will help carry on this tradition. The coat(s) you sponsor will be placed on the student’s shoulders 
for the first time by individuals who believe in and support them.
 
As a sponsor, your name will be given to your student(s) and listed in the event program. Once all 
coats are sold, additional gifts will go toward the White Coat Ceremony, and donors will be listed 
as event sponsors. Please make your sponsorship gift no later than June 10, 2025, to ensure your 
student receives his/her coat.

Please join us for the White Coat Ceremony at 6 p.m., Friday, June 20, 2025, at the 
Joan C. Edwards Performing Arts Center.

 

Yes, I (we) want to sponsor a white coat -  $100






 Pay by credit card:
American Express Discover MasterCard Visa

Check enclosed  
(Please make payable to Marshall University Foundation)

Additional coats $

Name of Student (optional)

Name (please print)

Security codeAddress

City

Mobile phone Home phone Email

State Zip

Name as it appears on account (please print)

Account number

Expiration date Signature

PA class year

Physician Assistant Class of 2027 White Coat Sponsorship

Alternatively, print and fill out 
the form below. Then mail 
both payment and form to 
Linda Holmes at:

ATTN: LINDA HOLMES 
1600 MEDICAL CENTER DRIVE 
HUNTINGTON, WV 25701-3655

https://give.marshall.edu/project/46547

